
 JOHN S. MARSHALL 
 

Born and raised in Attleboro, Mass. 

Attended Attleboro HS where his Band Director was Louie Ruggiero 

Graduate of Indiana University BME (1978): Vandercook College of Music MM (1982) 

Has taught at Center Grove HS/MS1978-81; Northrop HS 1981-83; Pike HS 1983-2016 

Has served as President of Indiana Bandmasters Association, President of Phi Beta Mu Gamma 
Chapter 

Has been recognized Pike Township Teacher of the Year 1992; Indiana Teacher of the Year 
Runner Up 1993; Sudler Flag of Honor 1994; Bandworld Magazine Legion of Honor 1994 

Most memorable performance: National Adjudicators Invitational in Washington D.C. with Pike 
Wind Ensemble 

John and his wife Peggy have four children: Ben, Liz, Colin and Philip 

 

 
 


